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11 May 2021

Dear colleagues:
I am pleased to endorse the proposal by the Department of Anthropology to create a certificate in Medical Anthropology.  As the proposal points out, medical anthropology is the fastest growing area of specialization within the discipline.  The certificate (Types 1b and 2) will help address the growing demand for courses in this area, both from students currently enrolled at Ohio State and from medical professionals seeking additional training.
The proposed curriculum is well designed and readily navigable, and its learning outcomes are aligned with those of the new GE.   The certificate does not duplicate any other currently offered at Ohio State; it complements existing minors in the department, as well as the ASC minor in medical humanities.  It has the full support of the College of Arts and Sciences.
Sincerely,
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David Horn

Professor of Comparative Studies

Associate Executive Dean for Undergraduate Education
College of Arts and Sciences
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